
 
 

 

Date: 2015-12-13 

 

Seyed Mohsen Mir, PhD PT 

Assistant professor 

 

Dear Dr. Seyed Mohsen Mir 

We are very pleased to inform you that the paper you submitted for the upcoming “Return to 
Play – First World Congress in Sports Physical Therapy” to be held in Bern, Switzerland from 
20 to 21 November 2015, has been ACCEPTED FOR POSTER PRESENTATION. 

  
Your abstract will also be also published in an online issue the International Journal of Sports 
Physical Therapy (IJSPT) to coincide with the conference. 

  
The poster format for the congress is maximum 120 cm high and 90 cm wide. On Friday 20 
November, between 18:15 and 19:15 we’ll ask the authors to be in the Poster Exhibit Hall (no 
formal presentation, but your presence will be required during this hour dedicated to all 
posters). 
  
We remind you that, in order to present your poster as stated above, registration to the 
Conference is required (except for those authors who have been invited as speakers) via 
www.rtp2015.com .  
  
We look forward to welcoming you in Bern, Switzerland and remain at your disposal for any 
further information or assistance you may need. 
  
Yours sincerely,  

 
RTP 2015 congress  

        

Dr. Mario Bizzini     Julia Item, MSc 

Organizing Committee     Conference secretary 

       secretary@rtp2015.com 
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